
August 2020 

Greetings from balmy Mohave County, this weekend temps are supposed to be in the 120's. 
Come on up to our area and we'll go for a ride or just sit and enjoy a cold beer or a drink. 
Between COVID-19, lock downs, social distancing, wearing a mask and social unrest this 
spring and summer sucks! I know many of us do not want to talk politics, but I do want to 
say this, study the issues and the candidates, which way we vote can affect our freedom to 
ride as we choose. 

Our last monthly meeting was June 15th. and we had the pleasure of Mike Infanzon and his 
daughter Anne attend that meeting, it was a highlight have them at our meeting. Mike 
spoke about what is going on at the state level and what he does as the state lobbyist. Mike 
is very knowledgeable, and we are lucky to have him working for us. 
 
That is all that I have for now. Until next month take care, ride safe and stay safe. 
 
Tom Aydt 
Mohave Chapter Coordinator 


